From: Michael Cummings [mailto:cumminm@pdx.edu] 
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 1:07 PM
To: Sarah Hoover
Subject: Re: AS degree

Sarah, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed Associate of Science in Geology at Clackamas Community College. I have examined the program outcomes and the CCC to PSU Transfer Track you provided. The track is well aligned with the curriculum at Portland State. The track not only builds the necessary strengths in geology, chemistry, and mathematics, it also supports student learning through general education courses. We need our students to be well rounded and this proposal addresses that need. 

We fully approve the design and content coverage in this proposal. It will provide an important pathway for students entering geology careers through the Associate of Science in Geology offered by Clackamas Community College. 

We look forward to working with the first graduates of this well designed program.

Michael L. Cummings

Professor and Chair of Geology

